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GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY
I
Memorandum

The Recycling and lllegal Dumping Alliance will meet on Friday, May 05, 2023, at 9:30 am. The
meeting will take place at the New Mexico Environment Department District One Office Rio
Grande Room at 121 Tijeras Ave NE, Albuquerque, NM 87102 to discuss recommendations to
award state fiscal year 2024 Recycling and lllegal Dumping (RAID) grants. This meeting will be
conducted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act.

For more information, please contact Sonia Suazo or Levi Lementino at (505) 670-1696 or (505) 795-5878
or by email at Levi.Lementino@env.nm.us, or Sonia.Suazol@env.nm.us.
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